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Appraisal Subcommittee

Federal Financial Institutions Examination Council
January 12, 1999

John P. Crawford, Chairman
Oklahoma Real Estate Appraiser Board
3814 N. Santa Fe P.O. Box 53408
Oklahoma City, OK 73152-3408

Dear Mr. Crawford:

Thank you for your December 9, 1998 letter responding to our September 14, 1998 field
review letter. We appreciate your efforts to address the issues raised in our letter and request that
you update us by June 30, 1999, on your progress toward resolving them.

Please contact us if you have further questions.

Sincerely,

Ben Henson
Executive Director



